Dear Lili Ma and Maoyun Sun:

We have all the pleasure to be the homeowners of 22 Ripley Road and we are so happy to be your neighbors, we have been residents in Belmont over the past three years and very excited to be next door. We would love to extend our respect and appreciation for accepting our request to start working on extending the house all the way at the back for what the zoning per town permits and allows. After your great support, the town would appreciate assuring that such action would be welcomed by your acceptance. We are planning after proceeding with town regulations to start working on site with 4-6 months from now and would like to give you full awareness of our future plans.

We can't thank you enough for your consideration and looking forward to making it as easy as we can.

Thank you,
M. khaled Abdelazim
Maha Hassan
(Yassin, Adam, Shreefa & Medina)

Dear Michaled Abdelazim and Maha Hassan,

Congratulions on your new home! We're sure you are very excited to make it your own and welcome to our neighborhood. But unfortunately, we are unable to agree with your extension, because the extension will significantly block our home from the sunling As you see, our home is one unit of duplex house and the side facing to your home receives the most natural light. Our home will be totally shaded if you extend your house to the back. We are fine with noise and parked rehicles during your renovations.

Thanks for your understanding. Masyun Sun Lili Ma